
 

 

 
April 18, 2025, Newsletter                          

 
Scenic Park Elementary          
3933 Patterson St. Anchorage, Ak, 99504  
907 742-1650 

 
Message from the Principal 

 
Hello Scenic Park Families, 
     Spring is in the air (being hopeful) and it’s time to start looking forward to one of our 
favorite annual events! 
🌼 Spring Carnival 
The PTO will be hosting our Spring Carnival on Saturday, April 26th, from 12:00–3:00 
PM at Scenic Park. Join us for an afternoon full of fun with games, bouncy houses, and a 
new event, “Pie the Principal!” See the attached flyer for more details. 
     We are currently looking for volunteers to help make this event a success. If you're 
able to lend a hand, please go to https://signup.com/go/uQqJUds to sign up. Your 
support is greatly appreciated! 
🚗 Arrival & Dismissal Reminders 
Thank you for your continued patience during drop-off and pick-up. A few important 
reminders: 

• Please refrain from using cell phones while driving on school grounds. 
• Use only the designated drop-off/pick-up loop. 
• Do not drop off or pick up on Patterson Street or in the parking lot area. 

     These measures are in place to keep all our students safe—thank you for helping us 
uphold them. 
📝 Online Registration Opens April 24th 
Get a head start on the upcoming school year! Online registration for returning 
students opens April 24th through the ASD Parent Connect portal. Early registration 
helps us with: 

• Student placement 
• Teacher retention 
• Planning for a successful school year 

If you have any questions, please C contact our friendly office staff. 
📅 Finishing the Year Strong 
As we head into the final stretch of the school year, we want to emphasize the 
importance of daily attendance. Please ensure your child is at school and on time 
every day. Everyday counts, and we’re aiming for a strong finish! 
Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support of our school and students. We couldn’t 
do this without you! 
 

Sincerely,                                                                                     
Marco Christian,                                                  
Principal      

      Upcoming Events 

April 24th 
Online 25/26 Registration for all 
RETURNING STUDENTS 
 
April 25TH 
Ready, Set, Kindergarten 
3:00 pm 

 
April 26th  
Spring Carnival 
12:00 pm – 3:00 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Announcement 
PLC Mondays 
 
8:40- Students having 
breakfast only. 
8:50- First bell, students 
enter building. 
9:00- Tardy bell, classes 
begin. 
Lunch Schedule- 
2:30 – dismissal  
 
Tuesday- Friday 
 
7:40- Students having 
breakfast only. 
7:50- First bell, students 
enter building. 
8:00- Tardy bell, classes 
begin. 
Lunch Schedule- 
2:30-dismissal  
 
 Mission: To foster resiliency 
and perseverance in all 
students. 
 
Vision: Students and staff 
will recognize both 
successes and challenges as 
opportunities for growth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

  
   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 



 

 

          

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
 


